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13th February 2020      

                

Dear Parents/Carers                                               

  

During the week commencing the 9th March, we will be participating in Science Week. The purpose 

of this is to raise the profile of Science and to give children the opportunity to participate in fun 

and engaging practical activities. All of the activities have been planned with a focus for each year 

group to gain scientific understanding as well as the ability to develop their working scientifically 

skills. Our theme for the week is ‘Journeys’ with each year group having a different journey to 

focus upon.  

  

All parents/carers are invited into school from 3pm on Thursday 12th March to share the learning 

that has taken place and to discuss the work produced with your child/ children.  

  

This year we would appreciate you completing the attached slip to identify if you are coming. This 

will then enable each class teacher to ensure your child/ children is/are ready to show you what they 

have been learning. On the 12th March, you can then collect your child/ children from the Main Hall 

where they will be ready to take you around all of the displays.   

  

We hope to see as many of you there as possible to share the excellent work that has been 

produced.  

  

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs. L Walker  

  

  

   
  

  

Pupil’s Name ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….  

http://www.coatesprimaryschool.info/


  

I will be attending the Science Fair on Thursday 12th March and wish to collect my child from the hall.  


